



MISSISSIPPI STATE BOARD OF MEDICAL LICENSURE

KENNETH E. CLEVELAND, M.D. | EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

January 31, 2022

Richard Allen Nance, D.O.

Re: Consent Order

Dear Dr. Nance:

This letter formally acknowledges that your compliance relating to the recommendations set forth in your Consent Order executed on September 25, 2021, has been reviewed. In that Order, you agreed to complete intensive continuing medical education courses in Prescribing Controlled Substances, and Medical Record Keeping. Your completion certificates have been received and reviewed. They are listed below:

- KSTAR/Texas A&M University-Intensive Course in Medical Records; October 18-19, 2021.
- 2. Vanderbilt University Medical Center-Intensive Course in Prescribing Controlled Substances; November 17-19, 2021.

Our review has determined that you have fully complied with both the recommendations in completing your CME courses and payment of your assessment fees totaling \$1,536.93, and you are hereby notified that the Board has now closed this case file. The terms of the Consent Order have been satisfied and the Board considers this matter now concluded.

Thank you for your cooperation and diligent attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kenneth E. Cleveland, M.D.

Executive Director